June 10, 1955

eneral Crude Qil Co.
314 Commerce Bldg.
Abilene, Texas

ttention: Mr. F. A, Hunter

Re: La Mance Drilling Co.
Simpson No. 1
Sec. 21-T-10N-R-23E
Guadalupe County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

This is to advise that Mr. W. W. La Mance, General Manager of
La Mance Drilling Company, wae in our Santa Fe Office on this date and filed
and bad approved the various notices and reports which were delinquent on the
above-captioned well.

As far as we are concerned, everything is now up to date on the well.
You will now want to file a notice of transfer, signed by representatives of both
La Mance Drilling Company and General Crude Oil Company, in which La Mance
Drilling Company requests release of its one-well plugging bond and in which
General Crude Oil accepts plugging responsibility, to be covered by its blanket
bond. This document should be notarized. After approval by the Commission,
we will be in a position to release the La Mance one-well bond and carry the well
under General Crude's blanket bond.

As noted in our letter of June 9, 1955, we will also need a Form C-103,
notifying us of the change of ownership, and a Form C-102 briefly summarizing
future plans for the well. These forms are to be submitted in triplicate, and
General Crude Oil may commence operations immediately after approval.

Very truly yours,

D. S. Nutter
Petroleum Engineer
DSN:jh

cc: La Mance Drillin Company
Box 2686, Midland, Texas
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